
Schermvereniging Hoorn 
Emmalaan 12 

1623 MC  Hoorn NH 

 
 
 Hoorn, February 1st, 2005 
L.s., 
 
Fencing Club Hoorn would like to invite you for the 2nd tournament of the VOC-cup. Last year was a huge success 
and we also want to invite foreign fencers to give the Dutch some competition. We have a steady organisation and 
focus on a fast and smooth going fencing day. As this tournament is one week before the Dutch National 
championships a lot of high ranked fencers will be participating. We would like to welcome you to the 
 

VOC-cup Ladies/Men epee - foil - sabre 

  
Sunday 17th of April 2005, Hoorn 

 
Participants: All participants must be members of the FIE or their national union and must have equipment 

according to FIE rules 
System:  There will be at least one preliminary round followed by a direct elimination. All fencers will 

go on to the 2nd round. 
Timetable:  Epee 09:00 Check in 
       09:15 End of check in 
       09:30 Start of match 
    Foil 09:30 Check in 
       09:45 End of check in 
       10:00 Start of match 
    Sabre 12:00 Check in 
       12:15 End of check in 
       12:30 Start of match 
    All times will be strictly followed! 
Fee:   € 10,- 
Registration before: Wednesday 13th of April 2005 
Prices:  1st price: for each category m/f a DVD-player and the VOC-cup. 
Location:  De Kers. Moerbalk 1, 1628 GW, Hoorn NH 
Responsibility: The organisation cannot be held responsible for the results of any accident, loss or damage 

to persons or property.  
Material:   During the tournament an equipment stand will be present. 
Registration:  Post: E. Kikkert,  Bertus Aafjeshof 149, 1628 VT  HOORN, The Netherlands 
     Tel.: +31-229261863 / +31-651510045 
     Fax.: +31-229262884 
     e-mail: voccup@quicknet.nl 
Questions:  Any question about travelling, hotels etc. can be asked at the registration adres. 
 
 
We hope to welcome your fencers to our tournament.  
 
Manon Hees 
President Fencing Club Hoorn 
 


